
November 4, 2002

D. Douglas Larson
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 800
Portland, OR 97232

RE:  Tariff  02-11 - Docket No.02-0035-T11 The purpose of this filing is to establish
procedures for sales of power to the
Company by qualifying facilities with a
design capacity greater than 1,000 K.W. 

Dear Mr. Larson:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. 02-11, dated October 7, 2002.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of November 7, 2002,
have hereby been approved by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/Julie Orchard                        
Commission Secretary

JPO/af


